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Young Farmers Clubs Newsletter

County Diary Dates

July August September
11" Country Spotters entry deadline 239 Executive committee meeting 5" Newsletter deadline
13"County Spotterssnelsmore 24™ Rounders Brightwalton 5pm 17"-18"Royal County Berkshire Show

19"-25" NFYFC New members week
More details on Page8

Julvdéds Jotter

County Chair Update
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Being at the Country Fayre and seeing how much talent we have in Berkshire was amazing! Also to
see how much money the country fayre raised for our dgus an amazing achievement, everyone
involved should be very, very proud. | really enjoyed showing Chris Manley (NFYFC Chairman) around
the show as well. He was very keen to speak to as many members as possible and | think this was
achieved, he even came the pub with the seniors afterwards.

We have had a few county events also happen over the last few months. We had a county swimming
evening to the Aquadrome in Basingstoke and the seniors all went to Newbury Races. | feel it is
important for our smaltounty to keep doing lots of county events.

Coming up we haveountry spotters on 18 Julyat Snelsmore Common (entry forms have gone out),
andaO2 dzy G & NI dzy RuSUStRA. | oé &lchubs Bhanage to have a rest during August as
September isall set to be a busy month. We have tR@yal County of Berkshire Show (1-18"
September)followed byNFYFC week (19 25" September) Berkshire have an activity planned for

every night of this week so keep your diary free!

As always Georgie and kahnere to help you get the most out of your membership so any questions

or suggestions please speak to us.

Katherine Bunn - County Chair man

County Field Officer Update

This is the last Newsletter before you break up for the summer. When you return to your

clubs inSeptember it will be time to renew your membership. The break gives you a chance

to think about everything you have achieved and experienced with your clab thi

membership year. Maybe you have learnt a new skill, overcome a fear or made a friend for

ife. 52y Qi F2NBSG ,2dzy3 CIN¥YSNAR 20SNJ 6§4KS &adzyYSN
from me and come back with a new member in September.

Georgile Perry - Field Officer

Berkshire YFC Office, Liberty House, Enterprise Centre,
New Greenham Park, Newbury, Berks, RG19 6HW
Office Tel: 01635 500872 Mobile: 07917 714640
email: berksyfc@btopenworld.com
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County Competitions
Report

These last few months are always really busy with all the show classes and Country Fayre prep. The
exhibition tent looked great on the day and really did show case Berkshire YFC really well. The practical
classes were @dly fun and everybody looked like they had a fantastic time. Some of the highlights for
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and seeing the floats going round the ring. | hope everybody edjtlye day as much as | did.

We have also had two members compete in the stock judging at Ardingly. Carrie Anne Young from
Shefford and Jess Elliman from Newbury went to represent Berkshire. They did really well, Jess came
2in stockman of the year ant®A y 0 dzi OKSNR&a f 1 Yoax /FNNRS OF YS
came joint ¥ with Hampshire in the dairy section and won a cup! What a fantastic achievement from
these girls, well done to you both.

Last weekend saw the NFYFC Competitions dianal

at Stafford. We were represented in two
National Federation of P competitions, Jess Elliman from Newbury was
Young Farmers’ Clubs 4 competing in Junior Member of the Year and Adam,

(England & Wales)
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Toby and Louis from Shefford were competing the
Junior Reading finals. Jess faced stiff competition with
seven other ompetitors, she had to do a
presentation and have an interview with different
judges. Although not placed she received a finalist
board from National and said that it was a really good
experience. The boys had to read from a book called
G¢KS L aftJiafévéz. Thatbodk fs all about a
girl called Frances who after a plane cash finds herself
all alone on a desert island. Again the boys faced stiff
competition but they held their own and did really
well. Again although not placed they all felt it was a
great day and they are now all fired up for next year.

Coming up we have the country spotters competition at Snelsmore Common'bdul8please get
entry forms in. We then break for the summer where | hope everyone has a restful break and
remember ifyou would like to stock judge at the Royal County of Berkshire Show please get
membership forms back to your club leaders ASAP at the start of September.

Katherine Bunn - County Chairman

M
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Club Updates

Club Contacts
Newbury: newburyyfc@aol.com

Shefford: sheffordyfc@hotmail.co.uk

Bradfield
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The County Show at Englefield obviously took centre stage and in the usual Young Farmer S
Bradfield embraced the many practical and exhibition classes with great enthusiasm and inge
and anenjoyable day was had by all.

As always the tug of war drew in the crowds in the main rind) tie victorious Bradfield Ladies
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folded sheep dog trial hadsiown haards and as for the soggy welyi OS> L QY & dzN.
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We would like the thank the show organisers for all their hard work on providing us with such
great show.




1945 -201 6
July 2016 www.berksyfc.org.uk

Bradfield
With a change in format from recent years, the following weekend was the Presentation Ever
held at Barn EIms Farm by kind permission of Mr & Mrs J Balsdon. A great, relaxing evening
the chance to reflect on the achievements made by all the clubs members from the previous
weekend. Some entertainment and delicious hog roast rounded off a successful 2016 show.
thanks to all those who attended.

Lookirg forward, our Summer Programme has just been released and we have lots in store. .
evening pond dipping, a bike ride, Cotthit { L2 G G SNA X w2 dzy RSNE X / |\
nice relaxing BBQ.

We wish you all a great summer!!

Hannah Walter S
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Shefford

Shefford very much enjoyed our annual Berkshire County Fayre and were delighted to win se
competitions from makeup design to the-op float that illustrated a (fantasy) App that allows
farmers to chose the weather they need fbweir crops!
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On Wednesday 8 June we had a Gun Dog workshop rparents of one of the membesand
their company that train dogs to become gun dogs and will then later be brought back to their
owners so they can be used couple oimnembers brought their own dogs and were given a
training routine to specially train their dogs.
Shefford members has a great at the Aquadome in Basingstoke with the other Berkshire club
also hosted a successful Barn Dance on Saturday 18 June wdnehaSour main fundraising
events of the year.
And lastly, the whole club went canoeing in the canal just on the edge of Victoria park in New
with Outdoor Academyhat do it with us every year and host our county and club camps

Toby Quinn  ~ Press Secretary

We were proud of our members Adam, Toby and Louis who took part in the National Reading Finals
Stafford on Saturday. They had to read extracts from a book called The Island by OlivigAlteeeh not
getting placed they did really Wleand it was a great achievement to get to the finals so well done.

Our next meeting is a Farm Visit to a herb farm at Ashford Hill. Then our final meeting of the year is a
at the village hall with a bouncy castle. All members and their fanaitidsour VPs are welcome to attend.

We are looking forward to our club camp next weekend at Headley ,thanks to Simon Hiscock for the U
his site We have lots of activities planned and hope the sun shines.

Anne Bunn~ Club Leader

@
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The club has been going along steadily overall with a good number
attending each time. We have had a few new potential members in the
16-22 years age group which is really good and helps build some
maturity for all the younger ones to see. We are confident that they will
come back after the summer break and join our ranks permanently. We
have a while to go before our two newest recruits join us, but it was
great to see Daisy and Leigh in their Newbury Club shirts at the Country
Fayre with their Granny ©

The programme had been varied as always although we have been let down a few times
and had to rearrange at the last minute but we have been lucky to find some great
alternatives.

We spent the most of May getting ready for the Country Fayre — it's amazing to think that it
was over a month ago — all that work, done and dusted!

We were particularly proud of our
cooperative entry and were
delighted hear the spectator’s
reaction. Sadly a win for us was
not to be, but our members
#5 thoroughly enjoyed putting it
* together with huge help from Alan
Lawrence and they particularly
liked ‘protesting’ in the main ring —
what a noisy bunch we are!
The Country Fayrigself was in a spectacular location, our favourite by far aneent really well It was
great to see how much the members enjoyed the day. Being a smalyiwing!) club, it is often a
struggle filling show classes, but we did our best and did very well overall.

More recently we did a Bush Tucker Trial at the Hiscock’s Farm. What great fun that was! A
couple of members really exceeded their expectations in what they would eat.

d

Allin all everything is going well with some very happy and committed members

Emma Col |l i ns~C/
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County News

County Rounders z 24th August 5pm Brightwalton Family event, food
provided £1 cost per person

Senior Meeting

On the 30th June20 senior members from across
the county enjoyed an evening at Newbury Races.
Despite raining all day the day before the sun shone
all evening for us. The races started at 5:30pm and
finished at 9pm. Some members had bethack

than others on the betting front and managed to go
home with more money than they had brought :)
After the racing had finished we enjoyed a evening
of dancing to Scott Mills' DJ set. Everyone had a
great night. Keep an eye on your emails for more
senior socials that will be coming up over the
summer or email any suggestions you might have.




